
Thursday Update, November 9, 2023 
 
Good evening, Sulphur Springs Families and staff, this is Dr. Catherine 
Kawaguchi, your Superintendent with a Thursday update, November 9, 
2023. 
 
 

 
 
Dear Families and Staff, 
 
Thank you so much for donating food items and gift certificates for our local 
Food Drive. The food and gift certificates that you donated will make 
positive differences in the lives of children and their families. We are so 
grateful for your support and commitment to our Sulphur community.  

 



 
 

 
 

 
 
Families, 
 
As we continue to learn more about i-Ready and how it can support your child, 
I have included family resources to assist you. Please know that you are able 
to log-in to your child’s portal and track their progress.  
 
Video Support: 
 



Click here to view a video on how to check your student's progress: iReady 
Family Guidance  
 
Click here to view the iReady Central Family Center . The iReady Central 
Family Center offers families resources on how to: 

• Track student progress 
• Encourage your child's success with iReady 
• Understand the iReady Diagnostic 

Please see the attachments to this email for the Family Guides in English 
and Spanish to provide you further support. 
 

Reminder: No School tomorrow, Friday, November 10th 
 

In observance of Veterans Day, the District Office and all schools will be 
closed on tomorrow, Friday, November 10th.  
 
Thank you to all past, present, and future members of the military for your 
selfless service to our country. And thank you military families for your 
support, resilience, and sacrifice.  

 
 

 
 

 
Wishing you and your family a wonderful 3-day weekend. Thank you.  
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